
The CMS Shared Savings Program (MSSP) report schedule shows the final 2017 ACO reconciliation  

packages will be sent out to ACOs in July 2018. These packages include final financial and quality  

performance numbers for each of our two ACOs. Once the ACO receives these packages we will  

disseminate the information to ACO participants and to each ACO Board of Managers. These numbers 

will define our performance in relation to shared savings and also establish final MIPS composite scores 

for the ACO participants. Stay tuned for information to come! 

 

Community Care Alliance will embark on a new ACO Cycle in 2019 which will be created by combining 

the two, current cycle, ACOs into one with new additional participants coming on board. The last half  

of 2018 will be spent facilitating an RFP process which will be guided by an advisory committee  

comprised of Western Healthcare Alliance/Community Care Alliance staff and ACO participants. We  

intend to find a platform that will work universally with our populations’ EMR/EHR platforms and will 

facilitate better report distribution and data feedback. 
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